
   FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS  

           ABOUT SERVING 
 

Our Sunday Morning Music Ministry (children’s choir) is a place where kids 

learn Scripture songs, hymns, praise choruses, and Bible verses and grow in 

their understanding of what it means to praise the Lord and worship Him.  

We also serve others by sharing the gift of music in nursing home visits.   

How can parents be involved with the music ministry? 

Parents can be involved in several ways: 

 Help with sign-in/sign-out at our weekly rehearsals (9:00-9:30 am) 

 Sit with children at rehearsals and help them find pages in the lyrics 

booklet; help children focus & listen (for those who have an extra 

amount of wiggles and giggles at rehearsals) 

 Help with coordinating the gifts that we take to share with nursing 

home residents:  come up with a craft idea, gather supplies, etc. 

 Assist at nursing home visits (lining children up, helping pass out 

gifts/favors to residents, etc.) 

 Assist during the Christmas Eve rehearsal and on Christmas Eve (if 

scheduled) 

Do I have to be a parent of a child in the choir to serve? 

No, you are not required to be a parent of a choir member to serve.  We are 

always on the look-out for musicians who can accompany our children’s 

choir both at rehearsals and at nursing home visits. 

 

Do I have to be a Parkside member to serve or for my child to 

participate? 

All children ages 4-13 are welcome to attend!  While parent helpers are not 

required to be Parkside Church members, we do ask that parent helpers be 

in regular attendance a minimum of 6 months before serving with children.   

 

 

If you have additional questions about how you can serve in our music 

ministry, please contact Chris Monday at chris.r.Monday@gmail.com.   

Thank you! 

chris.r.Monday@gmail.com

